
LITTLE FLOWER PARISH 
7Th Sunday in Ordinary Time  

February 20th, 2022  

Masking required to attend mass 
 

Little Flower Weekend Masses 

Saturday 5:00 pm 

Sunday 10:00 am 
 
Little Flower Weekday Masses  
Tuesday 4:00 pm 

Wednesday and Friday 8:00 am 

Thursday (February 24th) 9:30 am - St. Augustine 

Mass 
 
College Park I Retirement Residence Liturgy 

1st & 3rd Thursday 10:00 am   

 

College Park II Retirement Residence Liturgy 

2nd & 4th Friday of the month 10:00 am  
 
Little Flower Office Hours (For In-person services) 

Monday to Thursday  4:00 pm to 5:30 pm 

Friday 1:00 pm to 6:00 pm 

Saturday  8:00 am to 4:00 pm 
 
Parish Staff Team 

Parish Administrator: Rev. Jake Ibay 

     littleflowerregina@sasktel.net 

Office Administrator: Valerio Quirino 

     littleflowerregina@sasktel.net 

Caretaker / Maintenance:  Rick Morin 

420 College Avenue 

Regina, Saskatchewan     

S4N 0X2 

Phone (306) 522-8583 

E-mail:  littleflowerregina@sasktel.net  

Website:  www.littleflowerregina.ca 

Treaty Acknowledgement  
 

Little Flower Parish is located on Treaty 4 Territory, 

the traditional lands of the Nêhiyawak (neh HEY o 

wuk), Nahkawé (NUK ah way), and Nakota, and 

homeland of the Dakota, Lakota, and Métis peoples 

Little Flower Parish is wheelchair accessible 

through the Edgar Street entrance. 

MISSION  STATEMENT: Little Flower Parish as a faith 
community reaches out to all in service, compassion and 
love to fulfill our mission of proclaiming the gospel daily 
in word and deed. 

mailto:littleflowerregina@sasktel.net


LITTLE FLOWER PARISH 

7Th Sunday in Ordinary Time  

February 20th, 2022  

Theme: A son has the nature of his father, and we are sons of the Most High; so we must have the loving, compassion-

ate nature of God and be this way to everyone, not just to those people who are good to us. 

This Week in the Parish . . .  
 
Daily Mass intentions as listed below:  
 
Tues., February 22  Mass in Thanksgiving 

 

Wed., February 23  +Repose of Bernie Selinger 

 

Thurs., February 24  +Repose of  Pete Wiest 

 

Fri., February 25       Intentions of Lloyd Anderson  

 

Sat., February 26  +Repose of Cecil Sugrim Ramoo  

  

Altar Server: Barb Aman  

 

Events: 
 
Sun., Feb. 24   2:00 pm Restored Order Session #1 
 
Thurs., Feb . 28   7:00 pm Synodality Meeting/Parish 

     Council Meeting  

Hospital Chaplains 
 

Catholic chaplains visit patients and their fami-

lies to address any spiritual needs, to pray, to 

provide a friendly face and comforting pres-

ence, to talk about people’s fears and concerns, 

to bring Communion, and to contact a priest for 

Anointing of the Sick. If you or a family  member wish to 

receive a visit from a chaplain, please call: General Hospi-

tal 306-519-1405, Pasqua Hospital 306-519-1380, Was-

cana Rehabilitation Centre 306-530-6511. 
 
Also, please let your parish know if you are entering the 

hospital. 

Offering of the Mass 
 

By virtue of the “communion of saints,” 

the Church commends the dead to God’s 

mercy and offers her prayers especially 

the holy sacrifice of the Eucharist, on 

their behalf. (Catechism of the Catholic 

Church).  Masses may also be offered for the inten-

tions of the living or in thanksgiving.  Masses may 

be requested through the parish office. If you’d like 

to offer a mass on a specific date, please make ar-

rangements at least one month in advance. 

2021 Income Tax receipts 
 
2021 income tax receipts are still available at the back of the church. Please pick yours up. If you would 

like your receipt emailed to you please send us an email (littleflowerregina@sasktel.net) requesting that 

it be emailed and we will return your email with the receipt attached.  
 
Also, please note that if you donated to the Archbishop’s Appeal by cash or cheque, to the parish, that 

amount will be included in the income tax receipt you receive from Little Flower. If you donated to the 

Appeal by credit card or auto debit a separate income tax receipt will be issued by the Archdiocese and mailed directly 

to you.  



Stewardship Bulletin Bit February 20, 2022 7th 

Sunday in Ordinary Time  
 

“But rather, love your enemies and do good 

to them, and lend without expecting anything 

back…” (Luke 6:35)  

 

Easier said than done, right? But, if we are to imitate 

Christ, most of us need to practice mercy and compassion 

more frequently. Start with the little daily annoyances that 

we experience, the unkind word or hateful glance we re-

ceive. Instead of plotting revenge on that person, try say-

ing a quick prayer for that person. Praying for our enemies 

doesn’t change them, it changes us. Mercy and compas-

sion will keep us on the path to holiness.  

Prayer Ministry 
 

Please pray for the needs of the sick of 

our parish, the homebound, people who 

are alone and/or afraid to go out, our 

farmers, those who are affected by 

COVID-19 and the health professionals 

working on the front line, those in nursing 

homes and those who care for them, especially: Agnes 

Fahlman, Fred Fry, Shelly Joubert, Lima Perras, Jose 

Estioco, Germain Beaurivage, Jack Gebert, Dean Hutch-

ence, Judy Klenk, Don Morrell, Claudia Sali, Ron Strass-

burger, Louise Wingerter, Father Lorne Crozon & Fr. 

Peter  Pham 

Vocation View 
  
“Do not judge, and you will not be judged. Do 

not condemn, and you will not be condemned. 

Forgive, and you will be forgiven.” 
          
      (Luke 6:37 ) 

You can make a difference!  

Social Justice Committee Message 
 

Thank you  to everyone who donated (for 

the last three weekends) to our Underwear 

Drive for Marian Centre and to also to the 

Food Drive (last weekend). The Parishion-

ers of Little Flower are always so generous 

and it is a pleasure for us to deliver all these donations to 

the many people in our community who are in such need.  

God bless you all! 

 

 

If you are a new parishioner or would like to have your 

anniversary here please contact the office administrator.  

Sacred Places and Spaces 

March 2022 seminars on Ecumenical Stewardship  
 

You are invited to join our March 2022 series 

of Ecumenical Stewardship seminars. We're 

thinking about the use of sacred buildings and 

properties in new ways. Join us Thursdays, 

March 3, 10, 17, and 24 at 3pm (SK time). 
 

Mar. 3: From Maintenance to Mission Rev. Dr. Iain Luke 

will help us consider the factors in moving congregations 

to a more missional approach in their ministry.  

Mar. 10: Greening Our Churches Norman Lévesque will 

explore with us the various ways our facilities and our 

grounds can reduce their impact on God's beautiful Crea-

tion.  

Mar. 17: Sharing Sacred Spaces – Facilities and Minis-

tries Rev. Dr. Sandra Beardsall will discuss the many and 

varied ways denominations can work together in ministry 

and in the sharing of facilities.  

Mar. 24: Loving Our Neighbours! (again) Carla Leon and 

Zoë Chaytors will engage us in the question of how we 

practically interact with our communities and use our 

physical resources in mission for the good of all.  

Registration required: https://us02web.zoom.us/meeting/

register/tZcpduiurjIuHdE69wI-4LGI5vlHO0mGqViK For 

further information, contact Archdeacon Cheryl Toth at 

stewardship@sasktel.net All are welcome. This webinar is 

planned in the spirit of the LAURC Covenant by the Ecu-

menical Stewardship Committee of the Anglican Diocese 

of Qu'Appelle, the Saskatchewan Synod of the ELCIC, 

and the Roman Catholic Archdiocese of Regina. 

Divine Renovation Workshop:  

What is God Saying to the Church? 
 

A live online event with Fr. James Mallon, 

Bishop Robert Barron, and Revd. Nicky 

Gumbel.  

  Tuesday, March 1, 12:00 PM CST 
 
What is God saying to the Church throughout the last two 

years? What have we learned? What should be our focus 

moving forward? What is the most urgent call for the 

Church? 
 
What have the past two years revealed about the Church 

and how she is fulfilling her mission? 
 
What are we begin called to repent of, to turn from, and 

to turn towards?  
 
Register at: https://divinerenovation.tfaforms.net/f/what-

is-god-saying-event 

Parish Office Schedule 
 
Our office will be closed on February 21 

for the Family day Holiday. If you have 

any business to do on those days with the 

Parish, please call ahead to make sure  someone is here.  

https://www.bing.com/images/search?q=October+prayers&view=detailv2&&id=D8C2FD1BEDCECBD6B150EBE5AC9B2F393D9FB9DC&selectedIndex=48&ccid=uaSXElGa&simid=608001571686189722&thid=OIP.Mb9a49712519a83b2a3a8d81b00b6e5e0o0


Archdiocese of Regina Media Centre Offline 
 
Effective immediately. In preparation for an upcom-

ing move, the media centre will be offline. During 

this time, we will not be borrowing resources. We 

will update you when it re-opens. 

TF284: Cordial Catholic Crossover with  

K. Albert Little and Dr. Brett Salkeld 
 

In this crossover episode, Catholic convert K. 

Albert Little invites Dr. Brett Salkeld to join 

his Cordial Catholic podcast to discuss The 

Eucharist, Real Presence, and Transubstantia-

tion. 
 
Show Snippet: "Think of Jesus spitting in the mud and 

rubbing stuff on people's eyes. That is SO sacramen-

tal...that the material order which God created as 

good and that was ordered to our good, is the place 

w h e r e  h e  a p p r o a c h e s  u s . "  h t t p s : / /

thinkingfaith.libsyn.com/cordial-catholic-crossover-

with-k-albert-little-and-dr-brett-salkeld 

Did you know?  
 
itwewin Corner (itwewin is the Cree word 

which means ‘the word’ or ‘as it is said...’) 
 
Fr. John Weckend, Archdiocese of Regina 

Truth and Reconciliation Healing Committee 
 
Did you know that... Paul Acoose [1885-1978] from 

Zagime [Sakimay] Anishinabek First Nation, Sas-

katchewan was a world class distance runner. In 1909 

he turned professional and went on to win many races. 

He travelled to New York where he finished second in 

a 20 mile race in Madison Square Gardens. On March 

30, 1910, Paul defeated Tom Longboat [winner of the 

1907 Boston Marathon] in a 12 mile race in Toronto. 

He was inducted into the Saskatchewan Sports Hall of 

Fame in 1983. 

Miller High School Class of 1972 50th Reunion 
 
Former Students/Staff of Miller Composite High 

School, Regina, Sask. Class of 1972 50th reunion 

planning committee invites you to our reunion 

celebration to be held Sept. 2-4, 2022. If interested, email 

contact information to: miller1972alumni@gmail.com. 

Our Lady of Peace CWL invites you to participate in 

the “The World Day of Prayer”  
 

March 4, 2022, 2 PM. The program this year is 

written by women of England, Wales, and North-

ern Ireland. Our Lady of Peace, 425 Broad St 

North, Regina.  

CPCS Workshop: A Victim-Centered Approach: 

Best Practices for Accompaniment, Reducing Re-

Victimization and Dealing with a Legacy of Clergy 

Sexual Abuse  
 

March 4, 2022 8:00 AM - 3:00 PM CST 

Online – Zoom Speakers: Pamela Walsh, 

Teresa Whalen Lux, Fr. Bradford 

Fahlman, Archbishop Donald Bolen Over 

the last five years the Archdiocese of Re-

gina has embarked on a progressive dialogue with victims of 

clergy sexual abuse in an on-going effort to change the way 

those who were abused were treated. In this workshop the 

Archdiocesan Core Working Group members will share and 

discuss the best practices that have led to practical and tangi-

ble ways to provide a victim-centered approach that helps 

people impacted by the legacy of clergy sexual abuse and 

works to educate non-victims. Topics addressed include a 

victim sharing how abuse impacted her life, transparency, 

and accountability from a victim's perspective, accompany-

ing and reaching out to victims, and educational and parish 

resources, all aimed at reducing re-victimization and initiat-

ing a change of culture around the exercise of authority. 

*Please note that the sessions will be recorded and shared 

with registered participants The registration fee for the gen-

eral public is $50.00  

Register at: https://ustpaul.ca/en/cpcs-workshop-a-victim-

centred-approach-best-practices-for-accompaniment-

reducing-re-victimization-and-dealing-with-a-legacy-of-

clergy-sexual-abuse_7523_17.htm  

Ignatian Spirituality Conference 
 
The Jesuits of Canada are hosting 

their first-ever online Ignatian 

Spirituality Conference this 

spring! Register to take part in this free event from 

April 2-3, 2022, and experience time-tested methods to 

delve deeper in the spiritual life, recognizing our call 

to collaborate in Jesus’ project of hope, reconciliation 

and justice. Why Attend? 

· Make meaningful connections 

· Benefit from 500 years of spiritual richness to use in 

your life today 

· Eight sessions with speakers including James Martin, 

SJ, Laurence Loubières, XMCJ, and Greg Kennedy, SJ 
 
Learn more and register today: https://ignatienne-

i g n a t i a n . v f a i r s . c o m / ? u t m _ s o u r c e = e m a i l -
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